
N. OLIVE ROAD WATER MAIN REPLACEMENT WATER MAIN REPLACEMENT 

CHIEF FINANCIAL OFFICER’S CERTIFICATION OF LOCAL FUNDS 

 

 
As Finance Director for the City of Trotwood, Ohio I hereby certify that $256,174.00 

will be made available as a local share for the N. Olive Road Water Main 

Replacement Project. 

I further certify that although the City Council cannot appropriate funds for 

future fiscal years, the City should have sufficient capital to undertake this 

project when funds can lawfully be appropriated. 

 
Note: A signed copy will be submitted with the 2017 Resolution after the 

July 24, 2017 Council meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Chris Peeples, Finance Director 

 

 
 

Date:    
 


